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DATE:        May 21, 2025  
  
MEMORANDUM TO:           CAOs and Mayors from Municipalities Billed under        
                                              O. Reg. 413/23: Amount Payable by Municipalities for    
                                              Policing from Ontario Provincial Police  
  
FROM:                          Mario Di Tommaso 
                                              Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
                                        
SUBJECT:                             Ontario Provincial Policing (OPP) Cost Recovery Model    
                                               Review and June 2025 Webinars  
 
 
In Fall 2024, the Solicitor General announced a commitment to review of the OPP cost 
recovery model as set out in O. Reg. 413/23: Amount Payable by Municipalities for Policing 
from Ontario Provincial Police under the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019.    
 
The Ministry of the Solicitor General is pleased to announce that this review has been 
initiated. The ministry will be working with a third-party vendor to support an evidence-based 
review and analysis of the OPP cost recovery model.  
 
The intent is for the review to be completed in time to inform the issuing of the 2026 annual 
billing statements and the approach going forward.  
 
I would like to thank you for the extensive feedback you have shared with the ministry to 
date. This feedback is valuable in shaping the review.  
 
We look forward to the opportunity for continued input from your municipalities. To achieve 
this goal, engagement webinars will take place in June 2025. More information regarding 
these webinars will follow as soon as possible. Your participation is encouraged to ensure 
that your perspectives are heard. 
 
You can expect outreach in the coming weeks with details for the June webinars. Should 
you have any immediate questions, please reach out to Sheela Subramanian, Director, 
Community Safety and Intergovernmental Policy Branch at sheela.subramanian@ontario.ca  
 
Thank you for your continued collaboration and future input.  
 
 
 
Mario Di Tommaso, O.O.M. 
Deputy Solicitor General, Community Safety 
Ministry of the Solicitor General 

https://www.ontario.ca/laws/regulation/230413
https://www.ontario.ca/laws/regulation/230413
mailto:sheela.subramanian@ontario.ca

